
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 3/22/2012 10:50:24 AM
To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov);

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Campbell, 
Ben (Hydrotest) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: non-spike hydrotest 

Michelle, Sunil,

1 am writing to formally withdraw our notification for not spike testing part of Line 300B as 
submitted to you this past Monday March 19. After a conversation between Sunil and Ben, 
we have found a way to spike test this portion and thus, the letter we submitted is moot.

If you feel we need to submit a more formal withdrawal, please let us know.

Thank you.

Shilpa

415-973-3186

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 2:44 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Subject: non-spike hydrotest

Michelle,

Consistent with current practice, attached is notification of an upcoming hydrotest (and 
related documentation) planned for Wednesday this week, where PG&E believes it would not 
be adviseable to perform a spike test. Please let us know if you have any questions or 
concerns.

Trina

« File: 20120319104052.pdf » « File: 2012 Hydrostatic Tests with no spike test 3-16-12.xls 
» « File: PG&E Hydrostatic Test Schedule Overview 120319.pdf » « File: T-122-12 L- 
300B_COPY_IFC_02-16-12.pdf » « File: T-122-12 STPR 021612.pdf »
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